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 Francoise Findlay OBJ2014/5320/P 17/12/2014  12:51:04 Despite listing all the neighbours in Elsworthy Terrace on the website, they have not been notified by 

Camden of this application.   Nor is there a public notice on any lamp post in the Terrace.   News of it 

somehow "leaked out". The Elsworthy CAAC, Chairman Eldred Evans of the BCAAC, which  is no 

longer able to function without paper plans and therefore not able to comment.   

As a member of the BCAAC committee and Chairman of Elsworthy Residents Association I regret that 

the bay window is to be removed and replaced with a flat façade.   This minor extension will serve as a 

regrettable precedent for the rest of theTerrace.   The bays at garden level reflect the larger bays on the 

floors above which are uniform along the Terrace.

The proposal therefore does not preserve or enhance the conservation area.
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